
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the introduction of sensory-friendly areas within our fitness facility, 

designed to create an inclusive and supportive environment for all our members. These areas will 

provide a calm and quiet space for individuals who may be sensitive to sensory overload. 

Features of the Sensory-Friendly Areas: 

• Noise-canceling headphones available for use 

• Soft lighting and visual aids to enhance comfort 

• Comfortable seating with calming colors 

• Access to sensory toys and fidget tools 

• Quiet time slots reserved for low-traffic usage 

We believe that everyone deserves a positive and accommodating fitness experience. Our team is 

dedicated to ensuring these sensory-friendly areas meet the needs of our community. 

Your feedback is essential to us. Please feel free to share your thoughts or suggestions regarding 

these spaces. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our fitness family! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Fitness Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


